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Hugh Shackcloth-Bertinetti

From: Lindsay Fulloon <Lindsay.Fulloon@epa.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 3 November 2022 3:52 PM
To: Hugh Shackcloth-Bertinetti
Subject: FW: [#221296] Currabubula Quarry - Proposed Modification of Development 

Consent - Holding Pond Construction    [ ref:_00D7F6iTix._5007F1LE9zj:ref ]
Attachments: RORW - Out - Letter - Currabubula Quarry - Proposed Modification - Assessment 

Requirements - 31.10.2022.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello Hugh 
 
Please accept my apologies for the delayed response. Recent wet weather events has created a spike in our 
workloads at the current time. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the EPA’s SEARs as requested. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

Lindsay Fulloon 

Manager Regulatory Operations 

Regulatory Operations Regional West 

NSW Environment Protection Authority 

D: 02 6773 7016  M: 0419 418 577 

 
 
www.epa.nsw.gov.au   @NSW_EPA 
The EPA acknowledges the traditional custodians  
of the land and waters where we work. As part of the 
world’s oldest surviving culture, we pay our respect  
to Aboriginal elders past, present and emerging. 
Report pollution and environmental  
incidents 131 555 or +61 2 9995 5555 

 
 
 

From: Environment Line <info@environment.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 3 November 2022 11:08 AM 
To: EPA Delivery Hub Mailbox <EPA.DeliveryHub@epa.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: [#221296] Currabubula Quarry - Proposed Modification of Development Consent - Holding Pond 
Construction [ ref:_00D7F6iTix._5007F1LE9zj:ref ] 
 
 
--------------- Forwarded Message --------------- 
From: Hugh Shackcloth-Bertinetti [hugh.bertinetti@premise.com.au] 
Sent: 31/10/2022 17:20 
To: info@epa.nsw.gov.au 
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Subject: RE: [#221296] Currabubula Quarry - Proposed Modification of Development Consent - Holding Pond 
Construction 
 

To whom it may concern, 

We are requesting an update on the status of a response to the below correspondence. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
HUGH SHACKCLOTH-BERTINETTI 
Environmental Planner 

 
T 02 6393 5000 
E hugh.bertinetti@premise.com.au 
A 154 Peisley St, Orange NSW 2800 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

From: Hugh Shackcloth-Bertinetti <hugh.bertinetti@premise.com.au> 
Sent: Monday, 17 October 2022 1:07 PM 
To: info@epa.nsw.gov.au 
Subject: [#221296] Currabubula Quarry - Proposed Modification of Development Consent - Holding Pond 
Construction 

Good afternoon, 

Please find the attached correspondence in relation to the proposed modification of consent for Currabubula 
Quarry. 

Regards, 

 

 
HUGH SHACKCLOTH-BERTINETTI 
Environmental Planner 

 
T 02 6393 5000 
E hugh.bertinetti@premise.com.au 
A 154 Peisley St, Orange NSW 2800 
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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------------ 
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.  
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately. 
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender expressly and with 
authority states them to be the views of the Environment Protection Authority. 
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PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL 


